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EDB Committee

From: Steve Forman <stevenmforman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 12:20 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Wailuku Civic Complex

I am not against the Civic Center and at some point in time it might be a nice project to do if it is 
something that will be used to the point of equaling the cost of its construction. But there are much 
more important and necessary projects around the county right now that needs the attention of the 
County Council and the funds that would be spent on the Civic Center Complex. The roads for one 
are definitely in need of better funding. They are in very poor condition in many places around the 
county and this is something we drive on every day. How can the county say they have $80 million to 
spend on the Civic Center project and then say they don't have the money to fix the roads when the 
Civic Center isn't a necessity but the roads that should be in good drivable condition are. The roads 
have a safety factor to them and there has been enough accidents because of their condition that it 
should be easy to see the need for them to be in proper working order. They are also causing 
damage to our cars which shouldn't be an expense for the residents to incur.  
 
So please take the due diligence to prioritizing the funds that are available and then creating a budget 
that takes care of the needs first. 
 
Thank You  
Steven Forman  


